NOTICE
THE PENTWATER TOWNSHIP BOARD
WILL HOLD A SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
ON THURSDAY JULY 19, 2018 AT
10:30 AM IN THE PENTWATER COMMUNITY
HALL LOCATED AT 327 HANCOCK ST.
PENTWATER, MICHIGAN.

THE PURPOSE OF THIS SPECIAL MEETING
WILL BE TO INTERVIEW APPLICANTS
FOR THE POSITION OF ASSESSOR
FOR PENTWATER TOWNSHIP AND TO

HIRE THE SUCCESFUL CANDIDATE.

POSTED 7-13-18
Charles F. Smith, Supervisor Pentwater Township




